
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #3-4-2019 

Date:      3/24/2019 

Subject: Shipmate Chuck Emmett 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chuck has been admitted to Banner Thunderbird 
Hospital 5555 W Thunderbird Rd, Glendale, AZ. (click on 

the link for a Google map to the hospital) With double pneumonia. He 
should be in the hospital for a couple of days. No 
restrictions on visitors but check at the front desk or 
call 602-865-5555 for his room number. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 

https://www.bing.com/maps?q=thunderbird+hospital&form=EDGSPH&mkt=en-us&httpsmsn=1&plvar=0&refig=a3017ad10c244752945981d167898447&sp=5&pq=thunderbird&sc=8-11&qs=LS&sk=LS2LC2&cvid=a3017ad10c244752945981d167898447&cc=US&setlang=en-US

